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TIME OUT
I finally have a moment to take a break and write a newsletter.  OK.  I’ve had a lot of moments to take breaks and write a newsletter, but other things have somehow taken priority.  You know, important things like watching reality TV.  I’m totally pathetic, I know.

Life has been going pretty well for us here.  I’m learning Russian with gusto, and mostly having a lot of fun doing so.  I had a pretty hard Monday this week, a better Tuesday, and today (Wednesday) was actually pretty good…  not much to complain about.  I mostly get frustrated when I want to say something and can’t.  Or when I know that we’ve studied the word I want to use, and I can’t remember it for the life of me, or I remember it completely wrong.

I’m thinking that maybe this whole thing will give me new empathy for Audrey.  At least if my language fails me, I can fall back on English or use primitive sign language.  Poor girl only knows three words at all, and when we can’t figure out what she wants, she’s reduced to crying…
GENERAL CONFERENCE


This last weekend was the General Conference of my church….  For all those readers out there (and I know I have oh so many) the LDS church holds a general conference twice a year which is broadcast via satellite and cable from Salt Lake City.  During the conference, the leaders of our faith address the issues that they feel are most important at this time.  Among the topics that were discussed during this conference was greater faith in Jesus Christ, reading the scriptures daily, and preparing for whatever crisis may come our way in the future.

This is the first time that Laura and I were able to watch the conference in its entirety.  The thing that made it even better was that it was carried over the local cable channel, so Laura and I could watch in the comfort of our living room.  It was good and made me really want to be a better person overall, with more commitment to my work, my family and my faith.

Audrey really surprised us a couple of times, though.  Once was when it was time to pray, and Audrey folded her arms.  I don’t think that we ever taught her that.  All of a sudden, she just started doing it.  On an interesting side note, she folds her left arm over her right, just like Laura and I.

The other thing that she did was when the Mormon Tabernacle Choir was going to sing, the cameras focused on the conductor of the choir.  Audrey stood right in front of the TV and started waving her arms around like she was conducting the music.  It was really cute, too.  

OK, I think that everything that Audrey does is cute, really.

OTHER NEWS


And well, not much else is news.  We got the rest of our furniture delivered and bought a couple more lamps finally feeling like our house is in order.  I also got an early birthday present in the form of a camera.  I’ve posted only a couple pictures that I’ve taken with it over the last couple of days (I’ve only had it since last Friday), but I’ll be sure to post more during the next couple of weeks.  I love it, though.  It’s lots of fun.

Audrey got sick yesterday, and developed a bad diaper rash, but I’m sure that’s probably a little too much information.


The spice of the day is Thyme.  That’s only because we bought some at the store today.


We also bought chocolate so that we can make our own chocolates for Christmas this year.  Can chocolate be the spice of the day?  That’d be funner.


Anyway, I hope I have more exciting news to report in the next couple of days.  If not, I hope that everyone has a great “День Колумба” (AKA Columbus Day).
